
Parents, 

Please be advised that as Friday October 20th will be the last day for all students to 
have free lunch. Your child will return to their approved meal price plan. If you have not 
yet applied for free/reduced lunch. Please know that your child will be charged full lunch 
price $2.25 daily for elementary and $2.50 for middle school starting Monday, October 
23rd. You may fill out a lunch application on line at www.dadeschools.net. If you have 
any questions, please feel free to contact Ms. Morales at (305)271-1611  

 

Thank you. 
 

 

 
 

FREE AND REDUCED LUNCH 
APPLY ONLINE 

@ 
www.dadeschools.net 

Free & Reduced Meal App. 
Available in English and Spanish 

 

http://www.dadeschools.net/
http://www.dadeschools.net/

